
Lunch in Mikrolimano 
 
On Sunday, September 5, the 1st day of IEEE ISCC 2021, we will be happy to meet you for 
Lunch which will be held at the area of Mikrolimano on a lovely seafood Greek restaurant. 
You can go there by yourself at around 13:00 or you can follow the group, which will leave 
from the registration area of the University of Piraeus at 12:40. 
 

University of Piraeus to Salty restaurant 

 

 

https://goo.gl/maps/Liu2dhMVoyNS9o5L8 
 


